
Looking ahead to Year 7 in 2023 we invite all parents and children
currently in Year 6 to find out more about Bede Academy

BEDE ACADEMY OPEN EVENING
Wednesday 28 September 2022  4PM-7PM
Bede Academy North, Sixth Avenue, Blyth, NE24 2SY

• 3-19 Academy
• £36 million state-of-the-art facilities
• Outstanding team of teaching staff
• Rich, broad curriculum
• Extensive extra-curricular programme and activities

What independent OfSTED inspectors say:

“Students demonstrate positive attitudes to 
learning”

“Good and effective 
intervention 

programmes are raising 
aspirations and 

attainment”

www.bedeacademy.org.uk

“Attentive, 
respectful and 

polite behaviour of 
students”

“Students make 
rapid progress”

If you would like any more information, please e-mail: 
transition@bedeacademy.org.uk


